
 

 

 

MTA is closely monitoring the latest developments in the novel coronavirus 

(COVID-19) outbreak and is responding to the rapidly evolving situation. In 

our ongoing efforts to help prevent the spread of coronavirus and protect 

our passengers, employees and community from associated COVID-19 

illness, MTA has made adjustments to our services and will run on a 

reduced service schedule starting Monday March 23, 2020. We appreciate 

you working with us and ask you to consider limiting non-essential trips 

and, most importantly, to stay home when sick. Do your best to stay 

healthy! Thank you. 

 

Please see updated time schedules for the routes that will run, these will be 

updated on our website this Saturday March 21, 2020 as well. 

 

There will not be any route service on Saturday and we will have limited 

dial a ride during the week and very limited dial-a-ride available on 

Saturdays beyond March 23, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


